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Reminder 

Building 

Bylaw 
 

The RM of Bjorkdale has 

introduced changes in our 

development and building 

bylaws. 
 

In addition to a 

development permit, you 

will now need a legal pin 

survey and a visit from 

our building inspector if 

you are planning to 

change the natural 

drainage or build, 

demolish, or relocate a 

building.  

Contact the RM office for 

more information. 

 
 

  

2024 

Election 
 

The Municipal Election 

will be held on November 

13th, 2024. The election 

will be for the Reeve and 

for the Councilors of 

divisions 1, 3, & 5.  

  

All residents, property 

owners, and any eligible 

voter of the RM of 

Bjorkdale can vote for 

the Reeve.  

Eligible voters can vote 

for the Councilor of their 

division.  

Keep an eye on our 

website and in the local 

paper for updates. 

    

Marean Lake 

Residents 
 

Check out your website: 

 

      www.mareanlake.ca 

for the latest news from 

your community. Be sure 

to register in order to 

receive newsletters and 

to vote in next year’s 

online election. 

  

TAX 

DISCOUNTS 
 

Municipal and special 

taxes that are current 

will be discounted 4% 

until October 31st, or 

2% until November 

30th.  

A reminder for next year 

that all prepayments of 

taxes received before 

July 31st will receive a 

6% discount.  
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Peesane Transfer Station 

 

The Peesane Transfer Station will continue to operate as is 

for the time being.  

The year round service located at NW -07-45-12 W2 is open 

to ratepayers in the RM of Bjorkdale on Wednesdays and 

Saturdays from 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm.  

Details about what can be left there and the associated fees 

are available on our website. 
 

 
The RM Online 
Our website contains 

Permits, Minutes, Bylaws, 

Meeting Dates, Tenders, 

and updates on Fire Bans 

and more. 
 

Visit our website at: 

www.rm426.ca 
as well as our Facebook 

page. 
 

 

Changes to Disposal 
Next year there will be changes to disposal within the RM of 

Bjorkdale. The Peesane Transfer Station will be 

decommissioned. 
 

Communities that have not already received disposal bins will 

receive bins for household waste. In addition, the RM of 

Bjorkdale will provide waste bins for organics and larger waste 

products on an annual basis. 

  

 
 

Dogs on a 

Leash 
A reminder that dogs must 

be on a leash if off their 

owner’s property within 

the RM of Bjorkdale. Fines 

can be issued to the 

owners of dogs running at 

large. Please be respectful 

of your neighbours and 

pick up after your pet, 

thank you! 

   

Call Before You 

Burn 
Before burning call the control 

burn line at 1-866-404-4911. 

 

Before any fires or fireworks 

check our website to ensure that 

there is no Fire Ban in effect. 

 

 

Change of 

Address? 
Send an email to 

rm426office@sasktel.net.  

 

Please include your name, 

new address and phone 

number.  

The RM of Bjorkdale does 

not share personal 

information. 
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